
 
 

Memorandum 
January 10, 2007 

 
 
 
To:  Tami Schultz, Financial Services 
   
From:  Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Manager 
 
Subject: TR-060306 – City of Cheney  

Completion of Work Funded by Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) 
 
 
 
On June 28, 2006, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(commission) awarded a GCPF grant of $8,500 to the city of Cheney in Docket  
TR-060306. Use of the funds was limited to installing three gates near a private crossing. 
The gates are designed to keep pedestrians and motorists away from the crossing during 
off-peak hours and away from railroad rights-of-way in Cheney, Washington. 
 
On December 22, 2006, the city of Cheney submitted a request for reimbursement for 
work pursuant to commission order. Commission staff conducted a site visit on January 
8, 2007 and verified that the project was completed according to the specification 
outlined in the order approving the grant. 
 
The attached expenditure summary indicates the total cost of the installation of the gates 
is $8,674.75. The city of Cheney is responsible for $174.75, which is the cost for the 
building permit. Please issue a reimbursement check to the city of Cheney in the amount 
of $8,500. 
 
If you have any questions, or need additional assistance, please contact me. 
 
 
 
Attachment 
 
 
cc: file 


